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Effective immediately, all communications concerning payment rules, payment rates, 

MHA or Medicaid changes to authorization or utilization review rules, the scope or 

interpretation of benefits and any other related issue will be forthcoming on DHMH 

Departmental letterhead in a formal Transmittal signed by Brian Hepburn, M.D., 

Executive Director, MHA and Susan Tucker, Executive Director, Office of Health 

Services.  This step is necessary to ensure payment rules are consistent with 

regulations, the Medicaid State Plan and Waiver materials, the State budget, federal 

reporting and payment rules in MMIS. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


